
From: Daniela Miteva  

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 12:54 PM 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2024/1122/P 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

I support the re-development of the Frognal Lane Garages. 

I haven’t seen the new design, apparently it will be new homes to be built. 

I will support more the idea of the space to be used to build something for 

the local community, like a affordable homes, or community hall or al least be 

used for parking for the nearby residents. 

Anything will be an improvement on the existing garages. 

 

My post code is: NW2 

 

 


